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In order to protect and enhance the prestige of a licensed mark, trade mark owners, when drafting 
trade mark license agreements, typically focus their attention on ensuring that they maintain the 
necessary level of approval over, and consistency in, the use of the licensed mark. Unfortunately, this 
desire often becomes a secondary concern as trade mark owners are blinded by the revenue-
generating opportunities that may be derived from a proposed license agreement and therefore, gloss 
over certain integral protections.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Karen Artz Ash
+1.212.940.8554
karen.ash@katten.com

Karen Artz Ash
+1.212.940.8554
karen.ash@katten.com

Bret J. Danow
+1.212.940.6365
bret.danow@katten.com

ARTICLE

https://katten.com/
https://katten.com/Karen-Artz-Ash
mailto:karen.ash@katten.com
https://katten.com/Karen-Artz-Ash
mailto:karen.ash@katten.com
https://katten.com/Bret-Danow
mailto:bret.danow@katten.com


  

katten.com

Bret J. Danow
+1.212.940.6365
bret.danow@katten.com

Attorney advertising. Published as a source of information only. The material contained herein is not to be construed as legal advice or opinion.

©2025 Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP.

All rights reserved. Katten refers to Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and the affiliated partnership as explained at katten.com/disclaimer.

https://katten.com/
https://katten.com/Bret-Danow
mailto:bret.danow@katten.com
https://kattenlaw.com/disclaimer

